CITY OF RICHMOND



REPORT TO COUNCIL

TO:

Richmond City Council

DATE:

April 19th, 2001

FROM:

Mayor Greg Halsey-Brandt, Chair

FILE:

0153-01

General Purposes Committee

RE:

VANCOUVER INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY - GROUND LEASE

PAYMENTS

The General Purposes Committee, at its meeting held on Tuesday, April 17th, 2001, considered an oral presentation from representatives of the Vancouver International Airport Authority on the above matter, and recommends as follows:

COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

That the City be proactive in providing assistance to the Vancouver International Airport Authority in its efforts to obtain an improved financial deal with the Federal Government, including correspondence to the City's local Members of Parliament and to the Minister of Transport, the Honourable David Collenette.

Mayor Greg Halsey-Brandt, Chair General Purposes Committee